Let them know we care.

IMake Valentines for Vets!
.

Assemblyman Santabarbara asks you to join him in thanking the brave men and women
who’ve served our country with a personalized Valentine’s Day card.

Last year, with your help, we showed our vets how much we
appreciate their service. Let’s do it again this year!

Cards will be given to our vets on
Friday, Feb. 13

Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara

For more information on this or any other community issue, please contact my office at:
433 State St., Center City, Schenectady, NY 12305 | 518-382-2941




